
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Muir Health Family Medicine 

would love you to join us for our 

Open House on January 27th at 

12:15pm to 1:00pm via Zoom. 

Come ask questions, create/join discussions, and 

be in the know.  

Zoom links will be sent upon an RSVP, so if you 

would like to come please make sure you RSVP in 

advance prior to meeting date.  

RSVP to jessica.alderete@johnmuirhealth.com 

See you there!  

Open House  
January 27th, 2021 

Please RSVP to join! 
 


